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VFW AUXILIARY TO BIG RIVER POST NO. 5331
1 Lynn Lane, Cedar Hill, Missouri 63016

It’s that time of year again!

We again have the honor of presenting our third annual Golf Tournament in memory of Bill McCabe.
Our golfers and our sponsors have allowed us to raise $29,000 in the last two years in support of our
veterans.

This year, the Auxiliary has selected two recipients for this year’s proceeds.

FORCES FOR FOOD

https://www.thepalozolafoundation.org/forces-for-food.html

Forces for Food Pantry is a foundation located at Jefferson Barracks serving veterans/military
with basic foodstuffs and personal hygiene products.

MISSOURI PATRIOT PAWS

http://mopatriotpaws.org/index.html

Missouri Patriot Paws offers trained service dogs to military veterans and first responders
suffering from post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) or traumatic brain injury (TBI).

The tournament will be held on Saturday, June 17, 2023, at Meramec Lakes Golf Course in St. Clair,
MO. Like previous years, we are limiting the tournament to 30 teams so please get your registration in
as soon as possible to reserve your spot.

Our flyer is attached, and we hope you will join us again for great golfing, tasty hot dogs and beverages
as well as our delicious pork steak dinner.
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